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February 18, 2014

Dear Huu-ay-aht Citizen:

Re: Public Notice — March 2014 Session of the Legislature

I am pleased to advise you that Executive Council has called a Session of the Legislature to commence
at 10:00 am on Friday, March 21, 2014. Two further sittings of the Legislature are scheduled for
Monday, March 31, 2014, 10:00 am - 12:00 noon and Monday, March 31, 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm.
The session will be held at the Ma’as suqin (Administration Office) in Anacla.

The following documents are attached with the official Public Notice:

Proposed Agenda, including proposed motions

Proposed Budget Act, 2014

Proposed Financial Administration Act Amendment Act, 2014
Proposed Government Act Amendment Act, 2014

bl S

Please note that all proposed Acts are subject to legal and legislative drafting changes.

As per the section 36 (1) of the Interpretation Act in an enactment, if a Huu-ay-aht body or public
officer must give notice, the notice must be given in at least two of the five prescribed methods. We
have chosen option (a) posting the notice on a government website accessible to the general public;
and (e) posting a notice in one or more visible locations in the Huu-ay-aht Government Offices.

If you have any questions or would like further information, please do not hesitate to call me at (250)
723-0100.

Sincerely,

-
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Deborah A. Smith
Deputy Law Clerk
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